
 

 

 

 
 

Friday 14 April 2023 
 
OIA IRO-388 
Name:     
Email: .co.nz 
 
Kia ora , 
 
Official information request regarding leak at 8 Webb Street. 
 
Thank you for your official information request dated Friday 24 March 2023.   
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full. 
 
Please see enclosed in our email to you Job Sheets we hold on the leak. In addition, we have 
provided a short summary of the data in the Appendix of this letter. 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, some of the information has been redacted as it is 
personal information about private individuals. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Appendix 

On 22 September 2022 at 5.09p.m., Wellington Water (WWL) were notified that there was a 
leak. WWL engaged City Care to investigate who were onsite on 23 September 2022. On 
that day, you were told it was a private leak and it needed to be fixed. According to our 
notes, you assured us that a plumber would be engaged. 

On 17 October 2022 the leak was repaired, and we closed the job off. 





   Service Request Data – OIA IRO-388 Job Sheet 

<p class="MsoNormal"><span style="mso-fareast-font-
family:&quot;Times New Roman&quot;">Cheers 
Brendan<o:p></o:p></span></p><!-- RICH TEXT --> 

                    10/18/2022 
8:42:40 AM 

leak repaired as of 17/10/22 leak repaired as of 17/10/22<!-- RICH TEXT --> 

                    10/21/2022 
9:40:33 AM 

Note from Council Closed by WCC 

 




